BS

BLUE SPRINGS HOTEL

Date: 04/11/2022

To whom it may concern;

RE: RECOMMENDATION FOR SAMUEL MAINA MWANGI OF ID NO. 40310243
This is to confirm that the above named person worked with Blue Springs Hotel as an Assistant
Steward for between May and October 2022.

During this period he showed dedication and commitment to his work, honesty and good working

relations with all colleagues.
He left the company due to company restructuring.

We therefore recommend him without any doubts; any assistance accorded to him will be highly
appreciated.

Thank you in advance.

Sincerely,

=,

Franknly Mbaabu
HOD House Keeping
Blue Springs Hotel

Uncompromised touch of excellence



